
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING REPORT
Charter Bylaw 19893 - To allow for small scale infill development, Terrace Heights

Recommendation of City Council

That Charter Bylaw 19893 is ready for third reading.

History

● At the November 23, 2021, City Council Public Hearing, Charter Bylaw 19893 was considered.
● City Council heard from K. Elhatton-Lake; and A. Borissova.
● The following Member of Council must abstain from voting as they were absent for the entire

hearing on November 23, 2021:
- Councillor S. Hamilton
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